Walter Spansel

Vice President, Transmission
6226 West Sahara Avenue
Las Vegas, Nevada 89146

%NVEnergy

September 14, 2015

Board of Governors

California Independent System Operator
P.O Box 639014

Folsom, CA 95763-9014

Dear Board of Governors:

On behalf of NV Energy, I am writing to express support for the Energy Imbalance Market
Transitional Committee’s proposal for long-term governance of the energy imbalance market.

The proposal is a balanced approach and provides appropriate participation from energy
imbalance market stakeholders, including the nominating committee for a five member board. It
also supports additional regional collaboration through the formation of a body of state

regulators and a regional issues forum.

NV Energy successfully began energy imbalance market parallel operations with CAISO on
September 1, 2015 and looks forward to attesting to our readiness to FERC by the end of this

month.

Sincerely,

Ny e

Walter Spangel



